
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

May 1, 2012 
Present: Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan, Sharyn Paciorek, Edie Ostrowski 

Absent: Dana Lavigne  

 

 

Deb Lane, Director of River Valley Day Camp, came to the meeting and discussed her 

plans for the camp this season. She would like to bring the children around 12:45pm and 

stay until 3:00pm on a daily basis, excluding Thursdays. All agreed this was fine and 

caused no issues with our staffing needs. 

 

Lifeguards that would like to return are Katy, Anna and Atticus. 

Alexis is a new applicant. All four of these guards attended the meeting. We briefly 

discussed shifts and vacation issues. 

Received another application from a guard that is away at college. He is known to a few 

commissioners and will be able to attend the next meeting. We are still looking for one or 

two more lifeguards. 

 

Betty will type up a checklist for beach duties that will be dated and initialed on a daily 

basis by the guards. All agreed that this will make it easier on both the guards and the 

commissioners to ensure responsibilities are being met. 

 

Roof repairs – Bill has received 2 quoted prices so far. All agreed to have him contact the 

lowest bidder, a Whately resident, and have it completed. 

 

 

Sue will contact Keith Bardwell regarding the road into beach. Is this a town road, if not, 

was it ever, and when was it discontinued.  

 

Bill has ordered stickers.(purple this year). Pamphlets also. 

 

NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED: 

June 4, 2012 6:30 pm. At the Beach. 

 

AGENDA: Personel/Staffing, maintenance issues, beach clean-up. 

Subject to change. 


